
 

 

 

          FEB 1 1977 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Richard L. Thornburgh, Esq. 

Assistant Attorney General 

Department of Justice 

Washington, D.C.  20530 

 

Re: General Telephone & Electronics Corporation 

Northrop Corporation (including its subsidiary, 

Page Communications) 

Boeing Aircraft Corporation 

Brad Ragan, Inc. 

 

Dear Mr. Thornburgh: 

 

 This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of January 13, 1977 to Chairman Hills, in 

which you request that the Commission make available to the United States Department of 

Justice investigative files and material compiled in connection with our investigations of the 

subject corporations. 

 

 The Commission will have to act on your request and this matter will be presented to 

them as soon as possible.  As soon as the Commission has acted, we will contact you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Stanley Sporkin 

Director 
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